
 
Progress on Year plan 
I have a few goals that I would like to achieve as Associate Vice-President Internal 
Governance. First and foremost, I would like to ensure that all policies are reviewed and 
submitted before the end of my term. Another goal I have is to create a more effective 
policy review schedule, in order to set future AVP IGs and their committee up for 
success! I suspect that this project will happen closer towards the end of the year. 
 
Past Events, Projects, & Activities 
Since this will be my first report of the year, there are not many things to mention. I 
consulted and reviewed the Labour Disputes Operating Policy, and am looking forward 
to it being brought forward to the SRA. 
 
Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
In terms of upcoming projects, we are set to review and edit 13 policies this year. They 
are as follows: 

- Honour M Award 
- MSU Merit Scholarship 
- J. Lynn Watson Award for Community Service 

- Awards & Distinctions 
- MSU Spirit Award 
- Bylaw 3/B - Standing Committees of the SRA 
- Key Access Protocol 
- President's Council 

- Marketing & Communications Department 
- Ontario Undergraduate Student Alliance (OUSA) 
- Role of the MSU In Federal, Provincial, & Municipal Elections 
- Education & Advocacy Department 

- Bylaw 8 – Policy Approval Process 
 
More details will be given on the progress of these policies, over the course of my 
reports.  
 
Successes 
During the summer, my committee was able to review and make suggestions for Bylaw 
12, FYC. A personal success was finalizing the review of the Labour Disputes Operating 
Policy. 
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Current Challenges  
The only challenges that I am currently facing are the three unfilled spots on the 
committee!  
 
Volunteers  
I am very thankful for my three amazing committee members (WOO!) for their patience 
and quick responses. I’m extremely looking forward to the upcoming year and to see the 
growth and impact that they have on the MSU through policy review. 
 
Other 
Very excited for the upcoming year! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Piper Plavins 
Associate Vice-President: Internal Governance 
McMaster Students Union 
avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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